
ADAU DUOP 
Homicide Victim 
Portland, Oregon 
February 20, 2022 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $25,000 for information leading to the arrest and conviction of the individual(s) responsible for the murder of Adau 
Duop. 

DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation’s Portland Field Office is asking for the public’s help in identifying the individual(s) responsible for the shooting death of 
25-year-old Adau Duop. On Sunday, February 20, 2022, at approximately 10:35 p.m., a shooting occurred in the area of SE 128th Avenue and SE Foster Road in 
Portland, Oregon. When police arrived, they identified a family of four, to include two children, all of which were injured by gunfire. The mother, Adau Duop, died 
at the scene as a result of a gunshot wound. 
 

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI Portland Field Office at (503) 224-4181, your local FBI office, the nearest 
American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Portland 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/portland
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